# Yetman Public School

## **Newsletter**









We have had a few busy weeks in the classroom, and I would like to congratulate the students on their persistence and resilience at this time of the year. They have been busy working through assessments, finalising units of work and reflecting on their learning goals.

Recently we were treated to an impromptu local excursion to see the True North helicopter that was assisting with a nearby fire. The depth and breadth of questions that our students had was simply incredible. Maybe some future helicopter pilots among the group?

You will notice that we still have a lot to cram into the last half of this term so I would like to thank you in advance for your promptness in returning notes via the School Bytes system. I think you will all agree that this system has streamlined the notes and payment processes.

We are looking forward to an action-packed end of Term 4 and I want to thank you for your continued support of this terrific school.

Katherine Walker Principal (relieving)

#### WHAT'S ON AT YPS?

#### Term 4

#### **November**

20th Stage 3 Puberty Talk (Bonshaw)

28th Year 7 Warialda High School transition

29<sup>th</sup> K-6 Smart City Expo in Gravesend

30th 'Bush Christmas at Kamay' webinar

#### **December**

4th – 8th Swim Week

5<sup>th</sup> Year 7 Warialda High School transition

7th School Sleep Over

2023 Presentation Day at Yetman Memorial Hall Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> December 10am

15th Last day for 2024

Term 1, 2024

### **February**

8th Students return for 2024







the different
religious and
cultural
celebrations held
on October 31 . . .
and enjoyed a
Halloween feast!
Thanks to Ms Albini
and all the students
for bringing in
something to share.







